
 

 

 

Reading Disorders - Language and Literacy  

 

Reading and Writing Disorders Advisory Line 

The confidential Advisory Line may be accessed by telephone or email 
on weekdays between 8:30am and 4:30pm. 

Phone: (07) 3328 6950 
Email: readingandwritingdisorders@qed.qld.gov.au 
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Privacy notice: The Department of Education collects personal information from you, including 
information about your: Name, Role / title, Email address, Telephone number, Name of school, Name of 
student (if relevant). We collect this personal information in order to provide advice as part of the 
Reading and Writing Disorders Advisory Line. We will only use your information for this purpose. It will 
otherwise not be used or disclosed unless authorised or required by law. Your personal information will 
be handled in accordance with the Information Privacy Act 2009. 

Evidence 

informed 

practice 

Who will you 

speak to? 

How do I 

contact the 

Advisory Line? 

Through effective reading and writing instruction delivered within a whole 
school approach, most students become strong readers. For a small 
percentage of students, learning to read and write can continue to be a 
significant challenge. 

 

 

The Reading and Writing Disorders Advisory Line draws on 
contemporary research and methodologies to provide specialist advice 
on the prevention, identification and intervention of reading and writing 
disorders, with a specific focus on dyslexia. 

The Reading and Writing Disorders Advisory Line is provided by the 
Language and Literacy team, experienced speech language 
pathologists who have specialist skills in supporting spoken and written 
language development and disorder. 

Who can use 

the Advisory 

Line? 

The Reading and Writing Disorders Advisory Line connects school 
leaders, educators, parents and caregivers with expert advice, 
information and support. By improving their language, reading and 
writing skills, we can make a difference to the lives of children and 
adolescents. 
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